
 
Nursery Day Trip 

Thursday 20th June 2019 

The Ice cream Farm 

This year we will be visiting the ice cream farm for our end of year trip. Here 

the children will have the opportunity to explore the largest indoor sand and 

water play area in Europe, visit the farm, say hello to all of the animals and 

of course enjoy a delicious ice cream. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £12.50, entry to the Ice cream farm is free, but 

this includes the cost of entry to the sand and water play, coach travel and 

an ice cream for each child. We realise that this is a lot of money so school 

will pay £5 per child and we ask for a contribution of £7.50 per child  

The coach will be leaving from the Nursery gates at 9am so all children need 

to be inside the Nursery for 8.45am so that we will be ready to leave on time. 

Children who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a packed 

lunch. If your child normally has a packed lunch please ensure that it is 

packed in a plastic bag and can be thrown away so that they do not need to 

carry their lunch bags around with them all day. 

We will be leaving the Ice cream farm at 2.30pm and will be due to arrive 

back at the Nursery for 3.30pm. 

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s key worker by 10/6/19 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for ……………………………………..to visit the Ice cream farm and 

enclose £7.50 as payment.           

 

 Signed…………………………………………………..Parent/Guardian 

 


